
 

 

 

translation of reference letter  
 

Hungarian National Police and Provost Duties, Armed Marshalls Training Center 
(ORFK-KK) Marksman- and Tactical Units Training Department 

 

approved by Simon Géza 

director 

Referring to your report of 15 November 2011 concerning the efficiency of EMOST treatments on 

the staff taking part in the training program for special units during the period of 4-7 October 

2011, I congratulate you on the achieved results. 

While consulted the staff about the treatment I got positive feedback on the treatment only. You 

managed to achieve development and measurable decrease of stress load in training 

circumstances. 

Special congratulations on the proven results which exceeded your estimated rate. 

I am delighted that the technology has been tested first in the world in the (Hungarian) National 

Police and Provost Duties, Armed Marshalls Training Center Marksman- and Tactical Units Training 

Department in lifelike mission environment, in real situations. 

 

I wish you good luck to your work and to effective adaptation of your method. 

28.11.2011, Budapest, 
 
Zoltan Laszlo SZABÓ, Ret. Police Lieutenant-Colonel,  
Marksman- and Tactical Units Training Department Chief 

 


